
 IT’S BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2016 

6:00P.M. 

JOHN B. CARY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
3021 MAPLEWOOD AVENUE 
RICHMOND, VA  23221 
 
MEET YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER AND HEAR ABOUT THE WONDERFUL 

LESSONS AND ACTIVITIES PLANNED FOR THIS SCHOOL YEAR. 
 
MEET AND JOIN OUR PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION.  GET 

INFORMATION ABOUT FUTURE ACTIVITIES, COMMITTEES, AND 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS. 
 
 
 


